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From: Lauren Traut <lauren.traut@patch.com>
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:48 AM
To: Julie Stearns <jstearns@summithill.org>
Cc: Paul McDermott <pmcdermott@summithill.org>
Subject: FOIA, re: Matt Carey's resignation letter
 

 
Hello: 

Under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140, I am requesting Summit Hill District 161 provide the resignation letter of Board Member Matt Carey as submitted to the board
on Thursday, Jan. 25. 

The information is to be used for publication on local news website Frankfort, Mokena, and Tinley Park Patch. 
 
Thank you. 
Lauren
 
--
Lauren Traut | 708-323-6173
Editor, Patch
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